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The Noah Pollock Youth Football Scholarship 
 
 

 

  
 
The Keystone Bills Youth Football organization is proud to announce the Noah Pollock Youth Football 
Scholarship to honor the family and memory of one of our fallen teammates.  This scholarship is for boys ages 
7-13 years old who are interested in playing football for the Keystone Bills (Member of TBYFL) in Hillsboro 
County. This scholarship is sponsored by our Partner D1 Tampa for the Fall Season of 2018. 
  
All interested athletes should complete a one page description of themselves (parents may assist), describing 
their accomplishments in school (grades & behavior), their involvement in the community and their love of 
sports. Please provide a letter of recommendation from someone who has made an impact in your life. 
  
Applicants will be judged on the following criteria:  

Ø Community Involvement  
Ø Leadership & Sportsmanship Qualities (feel free to provide references) 
Ø Academics  

 
Scholarship Award Application 

 
Athlete Last Name_____________________________FirstName_________________________  
Parent/Guardian Last Name _________________________First Name ____________________  
Phone #_________________________________ Email_________________________________ 
Address_______________________________________________________________________  Age 
___________DOB_____________School/Grades/GPA______________________________ 
What sports do you play?_________________________________________________________ 
  
To be considered, all applications (include athlete paper, last report card and reference) must 

be emailed to keystonebillsvp@gmail.com by July 23, 2018 
The D1 Tampa Team will evaluate all applications and have sole discretion to make the 

selection. Recipients will be notified via email on or after July 31st. 


